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1st Circular Announcement 

 

In the context of the European funded Project entitled HIPON – “E-modules on 

HistoPathology: a valuable online tool for students, researchers and professionals” 

(www.hiponproject.eu), I would like to invite you to participate in the project’s International 

Conference & ICT Workshop: “Improving Pathology Teaching”, which will be organized 

on October 22nd – 23rd, 2015, in Athens. 

HIPON’s e-learning platform offers a valuable teaching instrument to acquire professional 

experience in pathology, through the use of guided learning courses, microscope high 

quality image collections, educational videos and relevant virtual slides on basic and 

systemic pathology.  

 

 

General Information 

The Conference will be hosted by the 1st Department of Pathology, Medical School, 

National and Kapodistrian University of Athens, which is the coordinator of HIPON. The 

International Conference will be held on October 22nd, at ‘Kostis Palamas’ Building, 

National & Kapodistrian University of Athens. Distinguished Professors and doctors of 

pathology from abroad and Greece will actively participate in the event, delivering lectures 
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regarding the field of Pathology Teaching and ICT techniques. Those interested in oral 

presentations are welcome to submit their abstracts.  

The ICT Workshop will be divided into two parts: the 1st day will be held on October 

22nd, at the 1st Department of Pathology, Medical School, National & Kapodistrian 

University of Athens, while the 2nd part will be held on October 23rd, at the Health 

Sciences Library Room, Health Sciences School, National & Kapodistrian University 

of Athens. During the Workshop, the attendees will have the opportunity to familiarize with 

the use of the e-learning platform, as well as to discuss the evaluation results by the users 

who used the platform in the frame of the HIPON testing period. 

Those interested in participating in the HIPON’s International Conference and ICT 

Workshop have to fill in and send their registration form to the e-mail address: 

kampisiouli@avmap.gr until 30/09/2015. 

Official Website: www.hiponproject.eu/en/conference/introduction  

 

Submit your Abstract 

In order to participate in the International Conference, all interested parties need to 

submit their abstracts, according to the template, via e-mail to Ms. Kampisiouli 

(kampisiouli@avmap.gr), no later than 10/08/2015. In order for the submission to be 

accepted, the abstracts should be accompanied by the completed registration forms. The 

submitted abstracts will be evaluated by the Scientific Committee and the authors will be 

notified for the evaluation results on 01/09/2015. 

We will be happy to meet you there and make an update on innovative Pathology 

teaching methods, try them out and critically discuss them. 

 

Best regards and many thanks, 

Assoc. Prof. Dr. Andreas C. Lazaris, Pathologist 

On behalf of HIPON Consortium 
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